
Thank you for this morning.

We hope you have found it 
informative.



Dress Code

• Collar and tie with smart and appropriately worn 
dark trousers and smart shoes

• Smart trousers or dresses or skirts of appropriate 
length and fit with a smart top and smart shoes

• Jeans and trainers should not be worn. 

• Hair should be of a natural colour and no extremes of 
hairstyle are allowed

• In addition students are required to wear their 
identification card and lanyard at all times whilst on 
either site. 



Transition work

• Transition work can be found on the websites 
of both schools from mid July. This needs to 
be brought to lessons in September.



St Aidan’s website:
www.staidans.co.uk/SixthForm/

Year 11 into Sixth Form Transition Work

http://www.staidans.co.uk/SixthForm/Year
http://www.staidans.co.uk/SixthForm/Year


Start of Term arrangements

• Enrolment:

  Thursday 22 August (GCSE results day)

• First day of term for Year 12:

 Tuesday 3 September 8.45 am (morning only)

• Pastoral Parents’ Evening:  

 Monday 23 September



We look forward to you joining the

 Association in September.

 

If you have any questions or queries please do 
not hesitate to contact us.

SJF - 6thform@sjfchs.org.uk

SA – associatedsixthform@staidans.co.uk
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